
 

Sheryl Underwood 
On behalf of our Dr. James Ammons Jr, Interim Chancellor, students, faculty, and staff, we 
thank you for your generous contributions to Southern University at New Orleans. Your 
support is part of a substantial effort to provide our students with an unparalleled 
opportunity to learn and grow during their years on SUNO’s campus. Scholarship 
opportunities would not be possible without you. We appreciate your support!   

 

 

 


